MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 1/4/2016
Start time: 7:03 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church
Present: 28 members, 1 guest

The minutes from the previous meeting, located on the club’s website, were accepted
as posted.

Peter Jagich thanked Warren for all of his work and efforts through the past several
years as president of the club.

Warren Batson reported on the club’s financial status for Fred DiMaria.

Redwing Field: members are welcome to use field #3 as long as it is not being used for
sports. Note that the grass might be taller on that field due to the sports usage. Model
size restrictions are the same as on field #4.

A reminder to all club members that extra help will be needed for this year’s 50th
Jamboree.

Co-Safety Officer Glenn Stubbs suggested to members that they use checklists for
their models, like are used for the full scale counterparts. With today’s technology, it
is too easy to fall into complacency.

Warren discussed the required FAA registration process. A reminder that the deadline
for registering is February 19th, and “free” registration, or reimbursment, is Jan 21st.
A question was raised on the impact of the Kobelt airport to the Wallkill field. Warren
will look into it. The board will be discussing updating the By-Laws to cover this.

A reminder on this Saturday’s Frost Fly, January 9, 9:00 AM, at the Redwing Field.
Work hour totals for 2015 will be posted on the club forum for members to confirm.
Ron Revelle gave a progress update on the 50th Jamboree planning efforts. Some of
the areas being worked on include prizes and awards, parking concerns, t-shirts,
dinner, etc...

Warren gave a status update on the building progress of the new gift shop/bathrooms
at the Rhinebeck Aerodrome.

Rick Rizza brought in to show, his Horizon Hobby UMX B-17G electric plane.

Meeting adjourned: 7:56 PM

Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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